
Workington Multi-Skills Competition – September 21st 2021 

 

Years 1 and 2 attended the Workington Multi-Skills competition at 

St. Joseph’s School. Whilst there, they were split into two teams 

and participated in activities at seven different sporting stations, 

competing against each other. The sessions were led by ‘Young 

Leaders’ who did an amazing job of instructing and guiding the 

children. It was a brilliant event and the children had great sporting 

fun! 

 

Team A were the winners and came home with a certificate which 

they have since added to our KS1 sports board.  


